Wyss Farms Enterprises

December 29, 2004

Dear Tom:

Season’s greetings to you!  I hope this letter finds everything going well as you celebrate this Christmas season.  The purpose of this letter is to give you an update of the latest happenings here at Wyss Farms Enterprises and to share some very exciting news, also.

The 2004 harvest season came to a successful conclusion with above average yields. Summer rains proved very beneficial, even though some fields saw excessive moisture.  Dry conditions during harvest helped us complete our work in a timely manner. Our labor force this year was very reliable, helping us to progress through the harvest season with efficiency.  This has enabled us to enter the winter months prepared for spring. 

Improving grain handling and storage here on the farm was our main focus this past summer.  Wyss Farms Enterprises increased grain storage capacity by over 60%. This proved very helpful this fall with adequate storage being scarce otherwise.

In a previous letter, I shared the exciting news that Wyss Farms Enterprises had competed in the University of Notre Dame’s Family Business Contest and won first place.  This accolade has resulted in two additional opportunities for our business.  I am very happy and proud to announce that an article about our graphically diverse, but very involved family has been featured in the December issue of the Top Producer magazine.  You will find this informative article about our family enclosed with this letter. 

Additionally, Wyss Farms Enterprises has been invited by Top Producer to make two presentations at their seminar in Chicago on January 19-21, 2005. We will be presenting in conjunction with Professor David Hayes, the Head of Entrepreneurial Studies at the College of Business at the University of Notre Dame. These two special opportunities are very exciting for us and will certainly help us as we move into the future.

Pat and I are very happy that all of our family was together at Christmas.  We are grateful for this, and it shows us that it is important to us all.  We wish the same for you and your family.  Take pleasure in the season for what it really is.

I hope you are enjoying the beautiful snow, or if you prefer, getting away from it for a while.  Remember, spring 2005 is just around the corner.

Sincerely,

Andy Wyss – Owner

Wyss Farms Enterprises

